
From Anonymous Contra Costa County Resident via Voice Mail to District IV_7/16/2020: 

 

“Hi, I'm a resident here in Contra Costa County for my entire life. Just heard on the news 

that you guys are trying to fine people for not wearing masks, even for walking around. 

Um, do you understand the lawsuits that are going to come your way for doing this? 
You'll be the first place in the country to do this. 

 

The federal government will get involved, and I have connections, and nobody's happy 

about this. And you want to send your County staff to give tickets? Do you know the 

dangers that you would put them in?  Do you think people are going to give IDs and 

comply with them? Please reconsider your decision before you make a foolish, foolish 

thing here, that's going to cause so many problems for your staff, and not just them, but 

other people are going to resist. 

 

And they're not police officers that you're sending out here. So you need to reconsider 

what you're doing. You know, think about what you're doing, because this is going to 

make national headlines. And if you want the pain of the law to come your way, ‘cause 
we will sue you, you better reconsider.” 


